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Daemen University 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing with some exciting news. I am pleased to announce that after a national search, 
Daemen University has appointed Dr. Mario Hicks, an accomplished fundraising professional 
with more than a decade of experience in fundraising, as vice president for institutional 
advancement. His 


